
 
 

Crews work to restore roadway 

south of Magnolia Avenue; work 

north toward ISB begins Dec. 2 
 

 Updates: 
Crews have finished installing all of the sanitary sewer, potable water main and 
reclaim water main between Magnolia Avenue and Orange Avenue. They are 
pressure testing the potable and reclaim mains, and then will finish backfilling 
and compacting the trenches and roadbed in preparation of restoring the 
roadway south of Magnolia Avenue. Crews plan to begin the replacement work 
of the sidewalks and curbing from Magnolia Avenue to Orange Avenue after the 
Thanksgiving holiday. 
  
While crews are working to restore the roadway south of Magnolia Avenue 
(Phase II work), the water main crew will move on to the next section of the 
project, which is from the MLK and Magnolia Avenue intersection to 
International Speedway Boulevard (Phase III). Beginning Monday, Dec. 2, crews 
will begin installing the new water main from Magnolia Avenue north to 
International Speedway Boulevard. When they begin this work, the road will not 
be completely closed. They will have a one-lane flagging operation during 
business hours on this north portion of MLK, and at the Magnolia Avenue and 
MLK intersection, and the road will be open after business hours.  
  
All businesses along MLK are accessible to pedestrians. The area has signage 
for the detours around the area, as well as signs for the businesses. Businesses 
are accessible through the side streets around the area. Customers of 
businesses in the area can park temporarily in the right-of-way on the side 
streets. Pedestrians should not walk through the work area. If walking around 
the work site perimeter, pedestrians are urged to use caution. 
 

Have questions? Please call (386)671-8618  
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